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Our learning this week… 

English 

We have started to identify features of the persuasive genre of writing. The children have 

begun planning ideas for writing a persuasive argument for or against School Uniform. 

 

Maths 

Our focus for the next 2 weeks is properties of number. The children have been learning 

divisibility rules and using these to solve problems involving multiples, factors and prime 

numbers. 

 

Life Bus (PHSE, Science and Computing) 

This week we have been visited by the Life Bus. Our learning this week has been linked to our 

session in the bus. We have been learning about the impact of illegal and legal drugs on the body, 

how to make informed choices in our lives and how to deal with peer pressure. The children have 

used their computer skills to create a media presentation ( Using Textease Movie), which describes 

the impact on the body of an illegal or legal drug. 

 

Home Learning 

Your child will be bringing home a new home learning grid this evening. You will notice that this has 

been updated in response to changes to the curriculum and to parental feedback at the Parent 

Council. Home learning should be brought into school on the 12th December, where it will be shared 

in class and also with Pearl class. There will not be any parent share of home learning this term. In 

response to parent feedback we have decided to just share home learning in class this term and with 

parents next term. Continuing to alternate through the rest of the year. 
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